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Dear Environment & Natural Resource Committee Members, 

We strongly oppose HB 4109 to ban Chlorpyrifos. This poorly drafted bill
will harm the livelihoods of many Oregon family farmers. There is not an
alternative for use of this chemical to combat pests present on many
crops. We support the House Committee minority report that would allow a
bi-partisan compromise seeking an alternative pesticide. 
We urge you to oppose passage of HB 4109 in it's current form.  

Sincerely,
Gordon and Gail Culbertson
39074 Easton Lane
Springfield, OR 97478
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